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Bill Title: Relating to reimbursement rates for dental services; prescribing an effective date. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected: Oregon Health Authority 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Behavioral Health and Health Care to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure requires the Oregon Health Authority to establish a per member per month rate that ensures 
dental services provided to medical assistance recipients are reimbursed at no less than 59.8% of the average 
rate paid by insurers nationwide. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
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